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           7th May 2024 

 

Dear parent/carer, 

The exam season is almost upon us, so I am writing to inform you of our extensive revision plan to help guide 
and support your child through this period. All Year 11 lessons between now and 24th May will take place as 
usual and attendance to all lessons is compulsory. Students will be recapping knowledge and revising exam 
technique, therefore it is crucial that they do attend. All face-to-face revision sessions, in school with teachers, 
will also run up to May half term, and we encourage your child to attend as many of these as possible. 

In addition to normal lessons, we will run additional ‘exam warm-up’ sessions (schedule attached) that your 
child will attend as part of the school day before May half term. These will continue once study leave begins.  
These ‘exam warm-ups’ will be led by subject specialists and will involve final top tips for the exam. It is also an 
invaluable opportunity for your child to ask for any last-minute advice from a subject specialist. Staff will also 
be able to help calm any last-minute nerves and give a confidence boost to students before they go into the 
exam. Please check Class Charts daily from this point on. All communication about revision sessions will be 
sent through Class Charts Announcements. Live online revision and pre-recorded revision for a wide variety of 
subjects will also be posted on Class Charts.   

There will be some invite-only sessions running for subjects during May half term. If your child has been 
invited, I will write to you early next week with information about these sessions. We would urge you to 
encourage your child to attend. 

I really hope that we can work together to ensure that your child takes advantage of all that is on offer to them 
throughout the exam period. If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C McGahey 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gwyn Williams 

Lymm High School, Oughtrington Lane, Lymm, WA13 0RB 
01925 755458    info@lymmhigh.org.uk    www.lymmhigh.org.uk 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 
     

 
 

 

 


